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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beaie St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Brian K, Cherry
Vice President 
Regulatory Relations

Fax: 415.973.7226

January 28, 2014

Mr. Edward Randolph 

Director, Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Withdrawal of Advice Letters 2399-E and 2505-E

Dear Mr. Randolph:

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric 

Company (“PG&E”) hereby withdraws the above-referenced advice letters without 

prejudice.

On July 7, 2003, PG&E submitted Advice 2399-E to request approval of its 

Demand Response Programs Demand Reserves Partnership (DRP) Program 

Implementation Plan. On May 10, 2004, PG&E submitted Advice 2505-E to request 

approval of a supplement to its DBP Implementation Plan and related documents. 

These advice letters are still pending Energy Division approval; however, the 

requests are now outdated and no longer relevant. Therefore, PG&E respectfully 

withdraws Advice Letters 2399-E and 2505-E.

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, this withdrawal letter is 

being submitted in the same manner and served on the same persons as the advice 

letters.

Please contact Steve Haertle at (415) 972-5603 if you have any questions 

regarding this withdrawal.

Sincerely,
/

(Xj/UjME Lx**

Vice President - Regulatory Relations

cc: Bruce Kaneshiro, Energy Division

Service Lists R.02-06-001 and R.13-09-011
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